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Dear Student Tenant 

We are writing to advise you that Public Health officials in Liverpool have taken steps to 
introduce local outbreak control measures in the Princes Park area of the city following a 
reported spike in COVID-19 infections.  

A pop-up walk in test centre is being installed at Princes Park Health Centre on Bentley 

Road from Saturday 1 August, which people can drop in to from 9am – 4pm if they have 

symptoms of COVID-19, without the need to book an appointment 

The other measures are: 

• All people who have been shielding are being contacted advising them to continue 

to do so until 14 August 

• Cafes, bars and restaurants given additional advice around appropriate public 

health measures 

• Care home visiting suspended except for those who are at the end of life, and 

closed for non-essential staff visits (the four affected homes have been contacted) 

• Community buildings to remain closed 

• Upcoming gatherings and events suspended 

• Community volunteers are being deployed to call door-to-door to raise awareness of 

testing availability and to promote key public health messages, while work is under 

way with religious leaders to make sure places of worship are following COVID-19 

safe procedures. 

• The impact will be reviewed in 14 days and extended if necessary. 

People are being advised to: 

• Follow the advice and guidance around social distancing 

• Wear face coverings in confined spaces, supermarkets and on public 

transport 

• Maintain social distancing with members of the same family who are from a 

different household 

• No overnight visitors from a different household – even if members of the 

same family  

https://princespark.brownlowhealth.co.uk/
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You can help your household and community by following these simple steps: 
 

• Wash their hands regularly 

• Avoid crowds and importantly socially distance when mixing with people from 

other households – this includes not having family gatherings in people’s 

homes 

• Keep 2 metres apart where possible when out and about 

• Wear face coverings on public transport and in shops, and when you can’t 

keep 2 metres apart. 

 

If you are worried or concerned regarding the local measures and how this may impact 

you, support and advice can be provided through your university student support service.   

A map showing the Princes Park ward is shown below. 

 

Regards 

 

LSH 
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